

## THE ADJUTANT GENERAL OF PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS ANNVILLE, PENNSYLVANIA 17003-5002

January 11, 2013

Miners Bank c/o Jennifer Reiner P.O. Drawer L Minersville, PA 17954

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your generous donation of \$1,022.38, from employee payroll donations, to the Military Family Relief Assistance Program. Your donation will help us continue to build this fund so that we can provide assistance to Pennsylvania Military Personnel and their Families. The MFRAP is funded entirely by voluntary donations. It is through the generosity of individuals like you that allow this program to assist Service Members in their time of need.

Our Soldiers, Airmen, Sailors and Marines serving at locations around the globe face many challenges. For their Families, who remain at home, every day is one of anxious waiting for their safe return. Our Service Members and their Families are true American heroes, and your generous contribution and willingness to support them is greatly appreciated. By sharing your time and effort, you too are an American hero.

Again, thank you for your generosity and your continued support of our service men and women.

 $VI_2$ 

Vesley F Craig

Major General, PA Army National Guard

The Adjutant General